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Peter Campbell

From: Kim Hornburg <kjhornburg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 2:54 PM
To: Peter Campbell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposal to Amend Rules 1111 and 1121

Dear Mr. Campbell, 
My name is Kim Hornburg, residing in Crestline, Ca.  As one of the approximately 44,000 residents living 
year round in the San Bernardino Mountains who relies on gas for day-to-day living - heating, cooking, 
bathing, laundry, etc. - I am extremely concerned about these issues. 
Although we live in temperate Southern California, our climate here is more akin to that of the eastern 
states during the colder months. This fact does not seem to have been taken into consideration in the 
studies conducted to support these initiatives. 
The conversion of our predominately gas system to an all-electric grid would be prohibitive on numerous 
levels, and therefore life-threatening for many of us when the temperatures dip to freezing and below. 
It is my hope that these actions will be reevaluated and adjusted to take our unique circumstances into 
consideration.  
 
Yours truly, 
K Hornburg 


